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Dear Vialle Partner,

With this info bulletin we would like to inform you about the replacement of an article 
number.

The PTS-40 pump filter with article number 250611.1, will be replaced by a new filter 
with article number 310008.0 (Please see page 32 of the Service parts catalogue 
V21.1).
This new filter is multifunctional and fits on both pumps, the PTS-40 as well as the 
PTS-70 pump. This filter has a larger surface and therefore will last longer.

If there are questions about this info bulletin, please contact your Sales Manager.

Met vriendelijke groeten, mit freundlichen Grüße, with kind regards,

Your VIALLE team
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